Confederation of British Industry Centre Point 103 New Oxford Street London WC1A 1DU Telephone 01-379 7400 Telex 21332 Facsimile 01-240 1578 Director-General Sir Terence Beckett CBE

Secretary Maurice Hunt



13 January 1986 R14.

DNX see. No reed to right

Dear Member

The CBI's Budget Representations to the Chancellor are being published on Tuesday 14 January.

I am enclosing a copy of the shortened version of the Representations. However, please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to have a copy of the full version, or indeed, if you have any queries about the package.

Yours faithfully

Shona Duncan

Parliamentary Assistant